

OFFICE OF MAYOR JOE R. ZIMMERMAN

July 19, 2016

Attn: Syed Akhtar, President

Pakistan Chamber of Commerce - USA

Houston, TX 77036

Ref: PAK-ASIA Trade Expo

Dear Syed:

On behalf of the City of Sugar Land, I would like to thank you for the kind invitation to the celebration of the PAK-Asia Trade Expo on December 10, 2016.

The success of the Pakistan Chamber of Commerce requires a great deal of dedication from many people in the community and I commend those that have worked so hard to make this event possible. The community is extremely fortunate that this group plays an active role and we appreciate the significant influence you have had with our citizens. Unfortunately I am not able to attend this great event but I wanted to send my best wishes for continued success in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Joe R. Zimmerman

Mayor